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Dear members of the Planning Commission:

It is the Calgary Stampede’s pleasure to provide this letter of support for the Beltline
Area Redevelopment Plan (ARP).

We were engaged throughout the process and believe the ARP does a good job setting
out a vision for the area including Stampede Park. We appreciated the efforts the ARP
makes to support the Rivers District Master Plan.

Sincerely,
CALGARY STAMPEDE

-

Jim Laurendea
Vice President, Park Planning and Development
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